
 

MEMORANDUM 21-131 
TO:    MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:   MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:   JULY 26, 2021 

SUBJECT: ORDINANCE 21-44 RE: ZONING APPEALS TO A HEARING OFFICER  

 
The Planning Commission considered this ordinance at their June 2 and 16, 2021 regular meetings.  On June 
21st they held a public hearing and recommend adoption by City Council.   
 
The City Attorney has reviewed the ordinance.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
Planning Commission minutes of June 2 and 16, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


